
 

CAR/62(24) 

CUMBERLAND COUNCIL (WEST TOWER STREET SLIP ROAD AND B6318 NEAR 
CATLOWDY) (TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF ALL TRAFFIC) ORDER 2024 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that to enable highway works to be carried out (“the Works”), 
Cumberland Council intends to make an Order the effect of which is to prohibit all traffic 
(i.e. vehicles, pedestrians and cyclists), from proceeding along the following sections of 
road: 
 
1. West Tower Street Slip Road, Carlisle, from its junction with the north bound 

carriageway of the A595 Castle Way, extending in a north westerly direction for approx. 
50 m. 

Alternative Route for Vehicles wishing to access West Tower Street: via the A595 Castle 
Way (northbound carriageway), around Hardwicke Circus (5th exit) and onto the A595 
Castle Way (southbound carriageway). 
Duration: From 14 October 2024 for approx. 19 days between 08:00 - 16:00 hours 
(Ref: TTROC/12271) 

 
2. B6318 near Catlowdy, from its junction with the C1008 extending in a north easterly 

direction for approx. 330 m. 
Alternative Route: via the unrestricted sections of the B6318, B6357, B7201 Canonbie, A7 
Longtown, Netherby Steet, Graham Steet, Netherby Road, C1001 Carwinley and Moat. 
Duration: From 28 October 2024 for approx. 5 days (Ref: TTROC/12209) 
 
Any queries to the Highways Hotline 0300 373 3736 or via the Cumberland Council 
website. The references to quote are stated above. 
 
The Order will come into operation on 14 October 2024 and may continue in force for a 
maximum duration of eighteen months. However, please note that it is anticipated that the 
restrictions will only be required as detailed above, and only as and when the appropriate 
traffic signs are displayed. 
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